IHDA Audit Guidelines Updates Now Available
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SUMMARY:

IHDA has updated its Multifamily Audit Guidelines. The changes are in effect for reporting
as of July 1, 2019, and reflect:

e Accounting Standards Updates in reporting on reserve deposits and withdrawals in
cash flow statements

e new expense categories for operations and cash flow statements

e inclusion of a DCR calculation to facilitate IHDA financial reviews.

Updated copies of IHDA's Multifamily Audit Guidelines, Exhibit A and Sample Owner
Certifications are available on the Financial Monitoring page of IHDA's web-site.

Invitations to a webinar presentation of the changes to IHDA's audit requirements will be
forthcoming. Questions may also be directed to your IHDA Financial Analyst.



http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001g3RfJnwiTUXkrS320iu06DXmyr6UmxOxMTf802Wu4GT05MAzTDx58hjLlOgg0qs2OzDxUbq4KvJvZb4FjkpHWY-MxEoF3qNYFR0WdTRHbgDPqwy_DwWE3wezQbPxXWEAAVOq7kbNy-AK47BqrrquHT1KlXPGdM_1BN0jrt7gY9vKTaA0VITmZXnQ-lvtpqrc_ELCpVf3W3btNJ9Fb4P7OnjI-YLyWWGO&c=&ch=

